Niss Lillian G. Glugeth
113 Sylvia Street
Arlington, Mass.

My dear Miss Glugeth:

Although it has taken quite a t
your good letter of December 29th, and, a

your good letter of December 29th, and, also to acknowledge receipt of your kindness in sending me a lovely box of candy, I want you to know I appreciate it none the less.

desk here in the office in the hope that I might answer on the first opportunity, which I thought would be long ago. But, on Sunday afternoon, June 16th, is the first opportunity I have really had to answer your good letter.

Was your friend that you spoke of Harry Levine?
I'm very fond of Harry and when he was a student here he obtained how degrees. I hear from him occasionally. It was nice of you to write me as you did and I deeply appreciate the same.

Please do not infer from my belated letter that I did not appreciate the sentiment you so beautifully expressed.

May I wish for you and yours a very happy and prosperous future.

Sincerely,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation-Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:ro